
MIT staff and students partnered 
with Cru at Florida Atlantic 
University (FAU) and Florida 
International University (FIU) and 
spent a week in Florida learning and 
growing in evangelism on college 
campuses.


One afternoon at FIU, Pamela and 
Sara (pictured below) met a student 
named Alejandro. Praying that God 
would lead them to someone, they 
saw him sitting on a bench. They 
went through an evangelism tool 
called “Perspective Cards” and 
talked about the nature of God, 
human nature, meaning and 
purpose in life, etc. Alejandro grew 
up with an idea of Christianity and 
knew some things about Jesus but 
he seemed really interested in 
hearing more. 


They shared their stories and Sara 
asked him if he wanted to know how 
he could place his faith in Christ. He 
said “yes”! They read through the 
‘prayer to believe’ card in the set. He 
said since he’s a commuter student 
he never sits on that bench. How 
cool to see God orchestrate that 
meeting! They connected him to Cru 
at FIU so please pray for his 
spiritual growth within that 
community! Thank you for being 
part of students like Alejandro 
coming to Jesus!
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(above)UConn students on a campus 
in Vienna preparing to share their 

faith


(left) Pamela and Sarah

(below) Our Harvard/Suffolk team’s spring break trip to 
Cuba with “Filter of Hope”. We had 8 staff/students attend 
the trip. They distributed 32 water filters in Havana, shared 
the gospel with 55 people they met, and 25 people placed 
their faith in Jesus! 

God is still drawing people to Himself, and we get to be a 
part of it. Thank you for your partnership.  


